






From: Lisa C. Kunz
To: Bob Kelly; Mary Sheehy Moe; Owen Robinson; Rick Tryon; Tracy Houck
Cc: Krista Artis; Greg Doyon; Charles Anderson; Jeffrey Hindoien
Subject: FW: Proposed city ordinance limiting RV parking on city streets
Date: Monday, October 18, 2021 1:53:49 PM

FYI
 

From: Lisa C. Kunz 
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 1:53 PM
To: 'Judy Gretch' <Jgretch@outlook.com>
Subject: RE: Proposed city ordinance limiting RV parking on city streets
 
Thank you for your comments, Judy.  Your comments will be shared with the Commission and
appropriate staff for consideration during tomorrow evening’s work session and commission
meeting agenda item 16.
 
Best regards,
 

Lisa Kunz

City Clerk/Records Manager
Civic Center Room 204
406.455.8451
 
 
 

From: Judy Gretch <Jgretch@outlook.com> 
Sent: Sunday, October 17, 2021 5:02 PM
To: commission <commission@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject: Proposed city ordinance limiting RV parking on city streets
 
My name is Judy Gretch and I am a resident of the city of Great Falls.
I am a proponent of the proposed city ordinance limiting RV and other large vehicle parking
on city streets.

These large vehicles on the city's streets are a safety issue on multiple levels.  They limit a
driver's visibility of kids playing, other vehicles (both parked and moving) and animals.
During the public hearing held on Sept 7, one of the Commissioners asked for a count on the
number of incidents that have occurred as a result of these oversized vehicles.  In my opinion,
if even one incident has caused injury, that is enough to warrant action.  I am sure there have
been many more than that and many "near misses".  Waiting to act, is just a wait game for an
accident large enough to force action.  I am a believer in preventative care and find inaction,
equivalent to negligence.  

I understand that there will a need for a transition period, as many people have been using
public streets to house their work and recreational vehicles for quite some time.  I also
understand that finding a place to store these vehicles will bring additional costs to the
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owners.  Even with these hurdles, I believe that the positives for our community outweigh
these inconveniences and have the potential to bring new customers to local businesses. 
Storage units, vehicle lots...all viable choices for storage, in the event a home garage is not
available.  

 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
 



From: Lisa C. Kunz
To: "mlseitz@yahoo.com"
Cc: Krista Artis; Greg Doyon; Charles Anderson; Jeffrey Hindoien
Subject: RE: [All City Commissioners] RV parking ordinance
Date: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 10:06:21 AM

Good Morning Mary Ann ~
 
Thank you for your comments for Commission consideration of Ordinance 3230  on this evening’s
work session and meeting agendas.
 
Best regards,
 
 

Lisa Kunz

City Clerk/Records Manager
Civic Center Room 204
406.455.8451
 
       
 

From: City of Great Falls Montana <webmaster@greatfallsmt.net> 
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 7:05 PM
To: City Commissioners <CityCommissioners@greatfallsmt.net>
Subject: [All City Commissioners] RV parking ordinance
 

Mary Ann Seitz (mlseitz@yahoo.com) sent a message using the contact form at
https://greatfallsmt.net/.

Please consider passing this ordinance. Parking RV on the streets in Great Falls has gotten out
of hand, especially in the winter time when the streets are slippery and it makes it impossible
for our snow plows to clear the streets. My feelings about owning RV is if you can afford an
RV you can afford to pay storage fro them. Please take this under consideration. Thank you.
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